Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 2 Girls Football - A huge well done to the Year 2 girls who attended girls football on Monday night and
persevered through the rain!

Y5 Saxophone - | was really impressed at how the pupils mastered the difficult instrument. They sounded
fantastic and had learned more notes than previous years so this just shows how hard they worked. Thanks to
everyone who attended- some really proud parents there!

Cross Country - Another fantastic turn out for cross country. We came back with even more medals and some
superb individual performances. Evan achieved our first individual medal this year, finishing 3rd in the Year 6
race. Other children making the top ten in their races were Eilidh, Coral, Khaleb and Zaki - well done, a great
achievement. Everyone who ran was brilliant and it is a pleasure to have them all representing the school! The
next race is 18th January.

Christmas Parties - these will take place the week beginning 16th December; your children will come home next
week with what they need for them.

*REMINDER* Please can you ensure pupils have all their equipment with them into school in the
morning? We have a constant stream of parents bringing in water bottles, lunches, footwear, PE kit, glasses and
musical instruments to the school office for the staff to deliver to pupils each morning. This is very disruptive for
the work of the office staff and means important work does not get done. Thank you.
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Date EVENT DETAILS & WHAT CHILDREN NEED TO BRING / PARENTS NEED
TO DO
Monday 9th Freddie Fit for EYFS | Freddie Fit in all day for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.
December and KS1 PE Kit for pupils please
Y4 and Y5 PE PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day.
Please can you ensure long hair is tied up.
Tuesday 10th Y1 and Y6 PE PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day.
December Please can you ensure long hair is tied up.
EYFS Festive Please book your tickets on School Spider via “Payments and
Concert 2.15 pm Bookings.” You can book a maximum of 2 tickets over the 2

performances (either 2 tickets for 1 performance or 1 ticket for each
performance). Refreshments will be served before the performance.
Please bring cash donations towards the costumes.




Wednesday 11th
December

4N, Y3 and Y6 PE

PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day.
Please can you ensure long hair is tied up.

4C Swimming
lesson

Please bring in your swimming kit and a towel in a bag. This is the
National Curriculum PE curriculum and we have a legal responsibility
to try to get your child swimming 25 metres. Together, we can do it!

1{5 Forest School

Please can you ensure your child comes to school in outdoor clothes
(warm jumper)? Children are to wear their school shoes and can
change into their wellies in the wet shed in the afternoon. School will
supply waterproof suits for children to wear for the session, if needed.
We will be outside come rain, shine or snow.

EYFS Festive
Concert 9.15 am

Please book your tickets on School Spider via “Payments and
Bookings.” You can book a maximum of 2 tickets over the 2
performances (either 2 tickets for 1 performance or 1 ticket for each
performance). Refreshments will be served before the performance.
Please bring cash donations towards the costumes.

Thursday 12th

RECEPTION and Y1

PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day.

December PE Please can you ensure long hair is tied up.
Y1 and Y2 Nativity Please book your tickets on School Spider via “Payments and
2.15 pm Bookings.” You can book a maximum of 2 tickets over the 2
performances (either 2 tickets for 1 performance or 1 ticket for each
performance). Refreshments will be served before the performance.
Please bring cash donations towards the costumes.
Friday 13th Save the Children Please wear something merry and bright -
December ‘Christmas /Festive | £2 donation on ParentPay if possible or cash on the day.
:;f*»«** /Bright’ Jumper Day | https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about
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No Celebration
Assembly this week

No Celebration Assembly today (a rollover!)

Y1 and Y2 Nativity
9.15am

Please book your tickets on School Spider via “Payments and
Bookings.” You can book a maximum of 2 tickets over the 2
performances (either 2 tickets for 1 performance or 1 ticket for each
performance). Refreshments will be served before the performance.
Please bring cash donations towards the costumes.

Y2,Y3 and Y5 PE

Y4 can also bring
trainers*

PE kit - with red cardigan/jumper over the top to look smart all day.
Please can you ensure long hair is tied up.

*Y4 will be having a short PE/games lesson (30 mins) and can
therefore bring trainers in if they want to.

Regular reminders

Year 3 parents - School dinners are no longer universal free school meals, you will be charged on Evolve. Please
check on the link https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/trafford-catering/free-school-meals.aspx if you
qualify for free school meals.
Tax Free Childcare Vouchers - Parents who use the Tax Free childcare voucher to pay for their child’s after
school club please make sure you select Moss Park Primary School in order for payments to be made.

Breakfast and After school club - Please can parents book their breakfast and after school club slots on
ParentPay. We can still assist if you have an emergency. We now have two after school club sessions, one ending
at 5.00pm and one ending at 6.00pm. Please ensure children are collected and off the premises during the
time slot you booked them into. Reqular late pick-ups risk losing their place.

Collecting children - Please can parents ring the office to notify staff if their child has an appointment. You will
need to show the office staff a copy of the appointment card or text message. Please ensure you collect children



https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about
https://www.trafford.gov.uk/residents/schools/trafford-catering/free-school-meals.aspx

promptly from school. If someone else is collecting your child, please contact the school office before 3.00pm.

If your child is unwell (pupils should only be off for something that needs more than ‘calpol and tissues’ as this
helps them develop good habits) or is absent from school for an exceptional circumstance - It is very
important that you either please ring the school office and either speak to a member of staff or leave a voicemail
on the absence line giving the specific reason (Option 1) by 9.30am. Please make sure you include full details of

your child’s illness.




